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breitbart: A new report of “economic freedom” around the world finds the US ranked 12th 

among 152 countries, tied with the United Kingdom, and lower than neighbor Canada or 

Australia. The index, published by the Cato Institute and Canada’s Fraser Institute, has been 

published since 1996. As recently as 2000, the US ranked 2nd in the world, in terms of boasting 

a free economy. The US’s declining ranking will lower future economic growth. 
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